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Las Virgenes Educators Association Votes to Support Menges 

and Wasserman for LVUSD School Board 
 

Agoura Hills, CA- The Executive Board and Representative Council of the Las Virgenes Educators 

Association both unanimously voted to support Linda Menges and Mathy Wasserman in their races to 

become Las Virgenes Unified School District School Board members.  “Both of these candidates have  

been fixtures in our school district already.  They have shown themselves to be heavily invested in the 

success of our students, our schools, and our educators,” said Craig Hochhaus, president of the Las 

Virgenes Educators Association. “They have been volunteers at all levels of their children’s schooling, 

they have been PFC presidents, and have earned the respect of our members across the district.” 

Brittany Stone, a fourth grade teacher at Willow elementary says, “They have some big shoes to fill.  

Cindy and Jill led our district through some pretty rough times in the past and we deeply appreciate the 

support they gave us.  We think Mathy and Linda will be able continue leading us as we remain one of 

the best schools districts in the state.” Lisa Hatfield, a social studies teacher at AE Wright, commented 

that, “I have had the pleasure of working with Mrs. Wasserman at AE Wright, I am certain she will do 

a great job as a school board member.  She knows our schools and is heavily invested in our success.”  

“Linda brings a quiet strength to the jobs she takes on,” said Pat Brooks, Agoura High School 

Counselor, “I worked side-by-side with Linda as the PFC president and was always impressed by her 

insightful and intelligent approach to the needs of our school.” 
 

### 

 

LVEA is affiliated with the California Teachers Association and the National Education Association 


